
September 4, 2024 

VIA EMAIL 

PJM Interconnection, L.L.C. 
955 Jefferson Ave. 
Valley Forge Corporate Center 
Norristown, PA 19403-2497 
ATTN: PJM Generation Manager 
Generatordeactivation@pjm.com 

Re:  Withdrawal of Deactivation Notice per PJM Open Access Transmission Tariff 
Section 113.1 

Dear PJM Generation Manager: 

MRP Elgin LLC (“MRP Elgin”) hereby withdraws its May 10, 2024 notice of 
deactivation pursuant to Section 113.1 of the PJM Interconnection L.L.C. Open Access 
Transmission Tariff.  MRP Elgin no longer intends to deactivate and retire all four units (CT01, 
CT02, CT03 and CT04) at the Elgin Energy Center (the “Units”) in Elgin, Illinois, as of June 1, 
2025.   

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Brant Yung 
Vice President 
Middle River Power LLC 

cc: MIRA RPM Requests Module 


